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I support a complete and permanent ban of fracking to safeguard the Delaware River's unique and
invaluable watershed and thus the health of humans and other life dependent upon it. The proposed
regulations that would permit water withdrawals and wastewater disposal related to fracking outside
of the Basin should not be passed. 

We need to be stewards of our environment else we will be victims of the damage we reap upon it.
In the spirit of entrepreneurship and innovation, let's focus our country's resources on supporting
clean, sustainable sources of energy.
 


